AHSBC Interiors Subcommittee 8/29/2022 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Liz Homan, Matt Janger, Kirsi Allison-Ampe, Rob Behrent Lori Cowles, Colin Dockrill, HMFH Architects Victoria Clifford, Sy Nguyen, Skanska USA Building

Athletics Identity

- HMFH presented final logo designs.
 - Kirsi Allison-Ampe noted spacing issues in the detailed logo.
 - HMFH to revise
- HMFH presented scoreboard, bleacher, and gymnasium floor design renderings.
 - o Kirsi Allison-Ampe raised a concern with the circle detail in gymnasium floor design.
 - The Subcommittee opted to keep design as shown.

Central Spine Graphic

- HMFH presented renderings for the cafeteria central spine super graphic.
- HMFH asked for direction how which map perspectives to use, with or without Spy Pond or take a different approach.
- The Subcommittee agreed they didn't want to include any white space.
- Liz Homan expressed concern that all the central spine imagery is of the past and maybe not the best message for the School.
- Matt Janger suggested moving away from the map concept and consider other themes.
- Lori Cowles suggested HMFH providing some examples of graphics they've done at other schools.
- Matt Janger suggested looping in the school aesthetics committee for their input.
- Liz Homan suggested looking at a theme that speaks to the purpose of the space which is congregation.

District Logo

- Liz Homan reported that the School Committee is scheduled to review drafts at its September Meeting. The goal is to have a final logo by the end of September.

Liz Homan moved to adjourn. Matt Janger seconded.

- Liz Homan called a roll call vote:
 - Liz Homan: Yes
 - Mike Mason: Yes
 - Kirsi Allison-Ampe: Yes
- Motion unanimously approved.

Meeting adjourned at 1:51 PM.